
 

   

 

Fort Chipewyan Water Treatment Plant 

planned maintenance 

 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you that the Fort Chipewyan Water Treatment Plant will be undergoing a scheduled 

upgrade to the truck fill station. This essential work is set to begin on Sept. 3, 2025, and is expected to be 

completed by Sept. 18, 2025. During this two-week period, the truck fill station will be closed for water 

refills. 

Once completed, the upgrade will significantly increase water flow output, making refilling faster and more 

convenient. 

In the meantime, residents are welcome to obtain water refills at the Allison Bay Water Treatment Plant, 

which is open Monday to Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM. 

This scheduled upgrade should not cause any other impacts to residents. 

We appreciate your patience during this necessary maintenance. We apologize for any inconvenience this 

may cause. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Pulse at 780-743-7000 or visit 

rmwb.ca/pulse. To reach an operator at the Allison Bay Water Treatment Plant, please call (780) 983-1330. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 


